
Aggarwal College Ballabgarh organised a program “Shabad Kirtan”, 

to commemorate the 550
th

 birth anniversary of Guru Nanak Dev on         

09-11-2019, under the able guidance of Principal Dr. Krishan Kant 

Gupta. Today, through “Shabad Kirtan” students came to know about 

the persona of Guru Nanak Dev and the interesting episodes of his 

life. Shabad were recited by Sh. Rajender Sachdeva and his team from 

“Santa Da Gurudwara”. The program was organised by Mrs. Kiran 

Anand and Dr. Pooja Saini. Dr. Rekha, Ms. Pooja, Ms. Priti, Ms. 

Vijaya and other faculty members had also attended the program. 

Everyone enjoyed the Shabad Kirtan and got inspired by the amazing 

facts of Guru Nanak’s life. 

Guru Nanak Dev told us the right way of living a simple and peaceful 

life. He motivated people to help the needy. He is still revered by 

most of the people of our country for his teachings and pious conduct. 


